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Proposed Speculative Position Limits on Energy

Sid Polk
1803 Saint Roman Drive
Vienna, VA 22182-3432

April 13, 2010

David Stawick
Secretary, Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre
1155 21st Street, NW
Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick:

I am writing in support of the CFTC’s Proposed Federal Speculative
Position Limits that will reestablish speculative position limits on maj or
energy commodities.

I have been reading in the Post of these conceepts and do get emails from
groups seeking support of these rules.

I hope these new sensible rules can be put in place and the speculator
lobbiews will not suceed in watering this down.

Sincerely,

Sid Polk
703 281-3661


